The Master in Teaching Program at The Evergreen State College cordially invites you to join us for a dinner on Saturday October 27th at 6pm. We will be gathering in Seminar  II  A1107 (please see enclosed map for directions). 
The MIT Program is a program of people, not just of faculty and students, not just of The College, but a coming together of educational leaders whose disparate parts are essential to our program’s success. Please join us as members of The MIT faculty and staff, program alumni, district and school leaders, PEAB members and friends of The MIT Program gather to welcome the OSPI Accreditation Site Team to the Evergreen Campus.
